Hazelton, Laura

From:

Sent: 22 October 2019 14:36

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc:

Subject: objection to planning app 2019/3948/P proposed basement to 47D Netherhall

Gdns NW3 5RI

Dear Camden Planners / Laura Hazelton,

The Camden planning Portal has been down for the last 24 hrs and all links do not work.
| am writing this email to register my objection as | cannot do this online.

We are neighbours from 44 Netherhall Gdns London NW3 5RG

There are significant risks to neighbours ( in close proximity) from this application.

The proposed basement is well outside the footprint of the building.

There are real issues that specifically apply to this location because of the geography of the steep slope, the tunnel
and drainage issues below it.

The Eldred Engineering Report that has been submitted, details major issues that have not been addressed,
The plan as proposed should therefore be rejected,

Please can you confirm receipt of this email and assure me that the points are noted, because | cannot log in online,
kind regards,

Ruth and Jack Basrawy



